Government of India
Ministry of Road Transport & Highways
(EAP Zone)
Room No.221,Ground Floor,
Transport Bhawan,
1, Parliament Street
New Delhi -110001

No. NH/37010/1/2014-EAP '28, August, 2015
To,
All applicants of RFAQ-2014

Sub:  Annual Pre-qualifications (RFAQ-2014) of the bidders for the works to be taken up
on EPC mode - Reply to Representation.

Ref:- (i) MoRTH Letter No. NH/37010/1/2014-EAP dated 13.03.2015
(i) MoRTH Invitaion (ICB) for RFAQ-2014 dated 25.08.2014.

Sir,

This is in reference to your application for Annual Pre-Qualification (RFAQ-2014);
the result of which was declared and uploaded on Ministry’s website (www.morth.gov.in)
vide Ministry’s letter referred at sl.no. (i) above.

Subsequently, requests have been received from some of the applicants for
enhancement of their Eligibility Limit based on their further experiences and also due to
inclusion of OMT projects in evaluation. Eligibility Limit of the applicants as declared by
Ministry’s letter no. NH/37010/1/2014-EAP dated 13.03.2015 was fixed based on the
facts provided by the applicants in their applications and based on the principles/criteria
prevalent at the time of evaluation. Subsequent changes in the principles/criteria for
evaluation or update in the eligibility of applicant would require further evaluation and
changes in the Eligibility Limit which would be an endless exercise in limited period of
one year. As such it has been decided that the declared Eligibility Limit of the applicants
would not be changed. It is advised that at the time of applying for an individual project
you may submit detailed documents to the Authority for further evaluation of your
enhanced Eligibility Limit and the limit evaluated by the Authority at this stage would be
considered for that individual project. This issues with approval of competent authority in
the Ministry.

Yours Sincerely

(25\ (J-t__/
(B. K’ Sinha)
Chief Engineer (EAP)
Tele. No.-23736455

Copy to:
(i) All technical officers of MoRTH.



